
 

      

 
 

 Date: 09-03-2020 

Important Notice 
 

 As per advisory issued by UGC regarding Corona Virus the Interviews scheduled on 14 

March 2020 and 18-19 March 2020 are postponed till further orders. 

A notice in this regard is also being sent on E-Mails of all Eligible candidates. Candidates 

are advised to visit our website www.rmlau.ac.in for further information. 

 

 

Co-ordinator (I.Q.A.C.) 

Dr. Ram Manohar Lohia Avadh University 
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